KADO-CD reported reduced power earlier. This is an update and request for authority to
operate at a reduced power of 1100w pending repairs to its transmitter. Repair parts are
scheduled to be delivered later in December or January. KADO-CD noticed a slight loss in power
beginning October 5th and as of October 19th was operating at 20% reduced power.



